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Update 1 to COVID-19 Screening:  Effective Immediately 
  

 
Dear Residents, Resident Families, Guests/Visitors, Vendors and Staff: 

  

Following President Trump’s declaration today of a National Crisis due to the COVID-19 (Coronavirus) 

pandemic and the upcoming request from the Centers of Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS), we are 

complying with the recommendation to restrict all non-essential personnel and visitors to our community for 

a minimum of the next 30-days except for those residents in the last stage of end of life diagnosis. 

 

Our pre-screening procedures remain mandatory for any individuals (including paid staff and third-party 

healthcare providers) who are allowed to enter the community. 

 

We know that this is difficult, but please be assured that it is for the continued health and safety of each 

resident and for the staff providing their care. 

 

Please utilize your phones, cards & letters, and social media to stay connected to your loved ones. 

 

 


